
Minutes of the Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

13th March 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
 
Present:  Lynne, Joe, Julia, Angie, Sandy and Anne 
 
Apologies:  Julie, Ang 
 
Minutes from the last meeting:  Taken as a true and accurate record. 
 
 
Actions from the last meeting: 
 
Playground and Children Playing road sign and 20mph signs have now been replaced. 
 
Telephone box light still to be fixed - PPC 
 
School parking: Traffic cones are in place.  Helen Madden welcomes feedback from residents 
regarding parking by the school,on the bridge and around the building site opposite the garage. Her 
contact number can be found in the 'Community Chat' newsletter. 
 
Lynne has posted the Flyer about our Community Group to new residents. 
 
  
Maintenance:  
 
Still waiting for Peter Clarke to give us a date for installation of the new playground equipment. 
Kompan have sent suggestions/plans for future new equipment.  It was decided that we replace 
pieces of equipment one at a time as and when necessary. 
 
Playground maintainence report sites Pathways need to be cleaned. 
 
Fundraising: 
 
An event to be organised for the 'Grand Opening' of the newly refurbished playground later on in the 
Spring.  Duck race down the beck was suggested along with stalls etc.,  To be discussed further at 
next meeting. 
 
Any Other Business:   
 
Angela gave news of the Questionnaire Launch for the Community led plan which is to be held at the 
Memorial Hall on Thursday 22nd March 4-6pm.  Flyers were distributed. 
 
 
 
 
 
Date for next meeting:   10th April 2018                                         Meeting closed at:  8.20pm 


